
 

 
Out Of School Hours Care (OOSHC) 
Quinty OOSCH is finally here!! We have got the 
approval and the before & after school care 
should be able to commence from the start of the 
year. Thanks so much to Tanya Lyons and Jess 
Fuller for assisting with the tender process. You 
can now help spread the word! 
 
Touch Footy Day 
Thank you to everyone who helped out to make 
the small schools Touch Footy Day a great day for 
all the students. I heard very pleasing comments 
from the staff of the other schools who always 
enjoy coming and giving their students this 
opportunity to learn and practise their skills. 
Thanks to those who umpired and the P&C who 
catered so well for all the students.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kinder Orientation 
The 2019 Kinders had a lovely day last 
Wednesday. They are a very settled group and 
seem to get along very well together. They are 
visiting again tomorrow and next week (28th Nov) 
we will hold a parent information afternoon for 
new families. It would be lovely if any of our 
current families could come along at 2pm to 
welcome them and help fill them in on some of 
our routines. 
 
Swimming School 
Swimming Lessons will be held at The Rock Pool 
on the following dates. 
Thurs 29th Nov  
Then each day from Monday 3rd Dec to Thursday 
13th Dec 
Swim School lessons will be held from 1.30pm to 
2.30pm each day. 
Please find swimming note permission note 
attached to this newsletter. 
 
Gingerbread Houses 
Tanya and Paul from the Quinty Bakehouse are 
running a workshop again this year at our school 
for the children to create their own Gingerbread 
Houses. The houses make beautiful Christmas 
gifts and will cost $15 per student. This is not 
compulsory, but an optional workshop for those 
families who wish to purchase them. Students 
not making Gingerbread Houses will be involved 
in Christmas craft in the classrooms at that time. 
Permission notes attached to newsletter. 
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P&C News 
Calendar orders 
Please ensure that calendar orders are brought in 
with correct money. 
Christmas Carols Cake Stall 
Please note a save the date for the Uranquinty 
Christmas Carols Cake Stall P&C will be looking 
for donations of baked goodies/treats and also 
some helpers for the running of the stall. 
 
Uranquinty Christmas Carols 
Uranquinty students will be participating on the 
night. The more the merrier to help sing along. 
 
Calendar 
21/28th Nov – Kinder Orientation 
Thurs 29th Nov – first swimming lesson 
Fri 30th Nov- Book Club Due 
Mon3rd-13th Dec– subsequent swimming lessons 
Thurs 13th Dec – Yr 6 Farewell 
Tues 18th Dec – Presentation Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Proud and Deadly’s 
Congratulations to Martha and Kai 


